The Francis G. Miller and Betty J. Miller Foundation

January 6, 2023

Geneseo High School Attn: Tom Ryerson 700 N. State Street Geneseo, IL 61254

Dear Mr. Ryerson:

As a reminder, The Francis G. and Betty J. Miller Foundation board members approved your 2021 grant request for assistance with durable goods for Project Lead the Way. The request was for \$15,000 over the next three years. A check for the full amount is enclosed and this is the final payment.

The board members wish you and Geneseo CUSD 228 success with the new initiative. Please contact me at 309-944-1613 with any questions.

Sincerely,

Tyler Mackey

Assistant Trust Officer

Exhibit - Application to Make Donation to Geneseo CUSD #228 from an entity other than the Geneseo Education Foundation

To be submitted to the Building Principal or Superintendent
Francis 6. milly & Betty J. miller 1/12/2)
Name of Individual or Organization Francisco Date
If the gift is a purely monetary donation:
I (We) would like to make a donation in the amount of \$\frac{15}{0000}
payable to GENESEO CUSD 228
for the purpose of
Project Lend The WAY
If a gift of a supply, material or equipment: for the purpose of

Received by (please print) TIM DIVINIT.
☐ Accepted by Administration and/or Board
DATE